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January 26, 1977

Professor B. Woody Vasulka
257 Franklin Street
Buffalo, New York 14202

Dear Woody:

With our Film/Theatre/Video Conference only three weeks away, I'd
like to reiterate how delighted we all are about your participation and
to confirm the terms of our agreement.

The Center under a grant from NEA will reimburse your travel (air-
coach roundtrip) and will offer you a fee of $100 in lieu of expenses
for the three day event. Please make sure we have your airline receipt,
so we can reimburse you, also your social security number and home address.

Your roles have been outlined in previous correspondence. If not,
this is what we expect of workshop leaders: a presentation backed by a
rather detailed outline distributed at the workshop, and after the Con-
ference a fully written paper which may be considered by May 1 for in-
clusion in a manuscript the Center intends to propose to publishers and
journal editors. During the Conference there is a new feature on the
program, a daily roundtable wherein all the speakers of the day will take
a hard look about what's been accomplished and what needs further research,
discussion, definition and refinement. This will be a time for audience
participation, questioning of speakers and artists, in short a chance to
pull things together in a collective way.

1 believe Mrs. Janet Purdy has been in touch with you concerning your
housing in Milwaukee. I am personally looking forward to the pleasure
of seeing you again here.
Cordially,

Michel Benamou
Director
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